## Subject:

FW: Public Meeting of June 21, 2016 regardin 230 Grand Trunk Ave

From: Caputo, Mary Sent: June-17-16 2:11 PM To: 'Coco Papoi'; Racco, Sandra

Cc: Domi Papoi

Subject: RE: Public Meeting of June 21, 2016 regardin 230 Grand Trunk Ave

Coco,

By way of this email, I have copied the Clerks Department for official record.

Thank you,

Mary Caputo Hons. B.A.
Senior Planner - OMB
905-832-8585 ext. 8215 | mary.caputo@vaughan.ca

City of Vaughan I Development Planning Department 2141 Major Mackenzie Drive, Vaughan, ON L6A 1T1 vaughan.ca



From: Coco Papoi [mailto:cpapoi@gmail.com]

**Sent:** June-16-16 9:48 AM

To: Caputo, Mary; Racco, Sandra

Cc: Domi Papoi

**Subject:** Public Meeting of June 21, 2016 regardin 230 Grand Trunk Ave

Dear Mary,

We are going to be away for the June 21 public meeting but wanted to go on record that we oppose the development for the reasons already communicated to the City through previous correspondence and during previous public meetings.

We were made aware that following the meeting of June 13 between the City's representatives, the developer and a group of residents, a deadline of July 10 was imposed to the residents regarding negotiations.

Please be advised that we are only supporting the working group to bring up to discussions the land exchange. We believe that this is the best solution for everybody and would kindly ask our local Councilor to bring a motion forward and have the Council look into this possibility.

We do not wish for the working group to represent our interest in any other type of negotiations.

Thank you.

Best Regards, Papoi Fam. 85 Mayerick Cres

